
  
8th March 2024 

 
Holiday Credit 
 
We are pleased to say that easyJet holiday vouchers will be awarded again this year. The company 
have confirmed this to us this week. 
You’ll also have seen the email about performance shares last week which is another posiDve step 
we welcome from the company. 
 
Court Hearing 
 
We aEended court again this week to legally challenge the company’s acDons towards one of our 
members. We hope for a successful outcome as we have seen in all of our previous court cases to 
date. 
 
Payroll Mee2ng 
 
We will meet with the Payroll Team again on 15th March to discuss ongoing and newly raised 
issues. On the list of topics we have to talk about are problems with IRPF levels and the applicaDon 
of easyJet holiday credit gross up/taxaDon.  We also want to raise an issue we have idenDfied with 
sick pay and will come back to you with an update when we have heard the company’s response. 
 
ALC Base Visit Days 
 
We have asked clarificaDon on base welcome dates in ALC and are waiDng for a response. We’ll 
contact those of you transferring to ALC when we receive clarity from the company. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone! 


